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Parent/Teacher Conferences - Thursday, Feb. 22nd
and next week Tuesday, Feb. 27th! 
Please note:  All conferences that were originally scheduled on Tuesday, February
20th are now scheduled at the same time on Tuesday, February 27th.  If for some

reason, this day will not work for you to keep your same conference time, please call Sally in the office at
662-8802.  Thank You! 

"Specialists" times at Bay Harbor during the conferences:

Scholastic Book Fair Coming! 
The Scholastic Book Fair will also be open during parent/teacher conferences. Please

plan on checking it out when you come in for your conference.  All proceeds from the
book fair benefit Bay Harbor by providing our students and teachers the opportunity to
purchase books and build classroom libraries. The location of the Book Fair will be in
the gym!  

LOST AND FOUND

Current Newsletter 2017-2018 School Year Archived Newsletters Wisconsin Observation Days HSSD Homepage Contact Us

December 20, 2017

(Please email them if you would like to set up a time to meet with them). 
Mandy DeQuaine - Literacy Specialist - both evenings  (manddequ@hssd.k12.wi.us)
Jessica Loritz - Art - Tuesday, Feb. 20th (jesslori@hssd.k12.wi.us) 
Chad VandenHoogen - Phy Ed - Both evenings (chadvand@hssd.k12.wi.us) 
Lauren Belanger - Music - Not available (laurbela@hssd.k12.wi.us) 
Nicole Smith - Gifted/Talented - Thursday, Feb. 22th (nicosmit@hssd.k12.wi.us) 
Becky Wright - Counselor - both evenings (rebewrig@hssd.k12.wi.us) 
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Please make sure to check out the Lost and Found items that will be moved to the main hallway
during both Parent/Teacher Conferences.  
The bin is overflowing!  Thank you! 

SAVE THE DATE! 
PTO Father/Daughter Dance - Friday, March 9th
6:00-8:00 
Bay Harbor's annual Father/Daughter Dance will be coming up soon! Come join in the
fun! If dad's are unavailable, a special person is more than welcome to accompany
our Bay Harbor lady.   There will be a DJ, Bake Sale and a Photographer.  There will
be a $1 charge per person at the door.  Baked goodies and flowers will be available
for a purchase as well.  Girls can wear a special outfit or dress for this special

event.  

​We need volunteers to donate baked goods (cupcakes, cookies, bars) water, and juice boxes for this event. 
If you are able to bake/donate, please email Sally Scheffen in the Bay Harbor Office at
sallsche@hssd.k12.wi.us.
​Thank you! 

SAVE THE DATE! Green Bay Blizzard Football: May 12th @ 7:00pm
BH students are free, $15 discounted tickets w/ $5 from each ticket coming back to BH to
help enhance learning opportunities. There will also be a “Dash for Cash” where a BH staff
member will be sprinting and diving for cash. Participating students will be able to do a fan
tunnel prior to the game if they would like.
All HSSD elementary schools will be participating in this evening of football. BH led in

ticket sales last year (393 tickets)and we want to repeat! More information to come! 

Bay Harbor Apparel on Sale Now! Show your School Spirit!  
Our Spring Apparel Sale is under way now! Samples of Bay Harbor Apparel will be 
hung up in the hallway for you to check out for sizing and style throughout the
parent/teacher conferences.  The Bay Harbor 10 year Anniversary Dri Fit T shirts will
also be available to purchase.  
If you would like to place an order, you can CLICK HERE for the on line order form. 

Hard copies of the order form are also available in the office.  

Attention Parents and Guardians of 4th Graders-
4th Grade Field Trip to the Lineville Community Pool 
Wednesday, March 21st - 1:15 -3:15 
The 4th grade students will be heading to the pool for an afternoon of swimming fun! 
Students will need to bring a towel, swimsuit, and a plastic bag for wet items. Students can
also bring goggles if they want.  Although we do not need chaperones for this event, if you

would like to stop at the pool to watch, you are welcome between 1:30-2:30.
  
Please click here to complete the on line field trip form and pay the student fee of $2.50.  Payment is
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due by Friday, March 9th.  

Lunch/Breakfast Menus 
NutriSlice is an innovative menu
website for parents and students to
view information about what is on the

school menu for breakfast and lunch each day. You
can see an image and description for food items, as
well as nutrition and allergen information. This
innovative and interactive site and mobile app make
our school menus more convenient and informative
than ever before!
Click here to view the monthly menus and
nutritional information
 
National School Breakfast Week is taking place March 5-9 with this
year’s theme being “I Heart School Breakfast.” Did you know,
students who eat school breakfast are more likely to score higher on
standardized tests, have better concentration and memory, be more
alert, and maintain a healthy weight?! With hectic mornings, your
child has healthy breakfast options available at school! Keep an eye
out for some of our most popular breakfast items this week as well
as a couple of new items. Students will also have the opportunity to
participate in activities and receiving giveaways during breakfast this
week.
 
March is National Nutrition Month. We take the time to focus on the
importance of making informed food choices and developing sound
eating and physical activity habits during this month. There is a wide
variety of options offered for school breakfast and lunch. Check out
http://hssdwi.nutrislice.com/ for healthy offerings, theme menus, and
giveaways!

Click here to pay on line for school lunch through
Myschoolbucks.com 

Lunch/Recess Schedule for 2017-2018 
Click here

CALENDARS 

​Click here for the 17-18 HSSD
Year-at -a Glance Calendar 

Click here for the Bay Harbor
Calendar

School Lunch Menu Change for tomorrow,
Thursday, Feb. 22nd.
The menu for Thursday's school lunch will be the
menu originally scheduled for Tuesday, Feb. 20th. 
The menu for tomorrow is listed below for your
convenience:
Mandarin Chicken with Brown Rice, Stir fry Vegie
Blend, Cucumber with Ranch Dip, Mandarin Oranges,
Apple Slices, Fortune Cookie 

PLEASE NOTE: You can always click on the
"Nutrislice" link that is every Newsletter under
Lunch/Breakfast Menus to check on the menu for
each month.  Any changes will be updated there.  

Attention Parents and
Guardians of 4th Graders
     ***Reminder***

Please make sure to complete and return the
Madison Class Trip "Intent Form" that was sent
home with all 4th graders a few weeks ago to let us
know if you are planning to attend this trip with your
child.   This form is due by Friday, March 2nd. If you
have any questions, please call Sally in the office at
662-8802.  Remember, if you plan to attend, you
must have an approved background check on file
with the district.  Click here for instructions on how
to get approved to volunteer/chaperone. 
​Thank you! 

HSSD Board of Education Announces Referendum
Plans for April 3, 2018 Election
 

Visit our website to learn more
atwww.hssd.k12.wi.us/referendum
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UPCOMING DAYS OF
IMPORTANCE:

REMINDERS- 

Thursday, Feb. 22nd - Parent/Teacher
Conferences, Scholastic Book Fair 4:00-7:30 

Friday, Feb. 23rd -  NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, Feb. 27th (make up date for those
conferences scheduled on Tuesday, Feb.
20th)  Parent/Teacher Conferences, Scholastic
Book Fair 4:00-7:30

Wednesday, Feb. 28th - School Spirit Day -
Decade Day! Dress up in the attire of your
favorite decade! 

FEBRUARY 

22 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 4:00-7:30,
Scholastic Book Fair 4:00-7:30 

23 - NO SCHOOL 
27 - Make up date for Parent/Teacher Conferences
that were originally scheduled on Tuesday, Feb. 20th
4:00-7:30, Scholastic Book Fair 4:00-7:30 
28 - School Spirit Day - "Decade Day" (dress in the
style of your favorite decade)

MARCH 
1 - 1st Grade FT to Building For Kids (8:50-2:45),
Bay Harbor Apparel Sale Ends
2 - School Store during lunch/recess times
6 - PTO Meeting 6:30
8 - Interest Fair 6:00-7:00
9  -EARLY RELEASE 1:25 DISMISSAL,
PTO Father/Daughter Dance 6:00-8:00 
14 - Bay Harbor Day - Wear your Bay Harbor apparel
or school colors!  4th Grade Music Demo at LV (pm) 
20 - Wear your READ t -shirt, 3rd Grade Ellis Island
Reinactment (pm)
21 - Student Leadership Council Meeting 7:45 -8:30,
School Spirit Day - "Disney Day", 4th Grade FT to the
Lineville Pool 1:15 -3:15 
23 - 3rd Quarter Ends
26 - 30 - NO SCHOOL - SPRING BREAK 

Sailor Pride Ticket Drawing Winners

February is Nationals Children's Dental Health
Month! 
Click here for more information on the Bridging
Brighter Smiles program.

Holiday Concert DVD's for sale!
Make the memories last - order a
DVD of the Holiday Concert!  The
cost is $10.00 each.  To order,
click here to complete the on line
order form and pay with a credit or
debit card.  Thank you for

supporting the music program at Bay Harbor! 

Emergency Closings and
Delays
Inclement weather may
necessitate the closing or
delay of schools.  If schools
are closed, this will also

include the cancellation of extracurricular activities
and the events at the community pool unless
otherwise announced.  In the event of any closings
or delays, you will be notified by phone and email
via the automated School Messenger System.  You
can also listen to local radio or TV.   

Order a Student Directory Anytime
The Bay Harbor Student Directory is now
published!  The directory is your source for
contact information of classmates and
friends at Bay Harbor and for networking

with other Bay Harbor families.  If you would like to
order one, you can click here to order and pay on
line, or click here to print off the form to return to
the office with your payment of $2.00 (make checks
payable to Bay Harbor).  The directories will be sent
home with students.  All proceeds from the sale of
the directories go to our Student Leadership
Council.  Thank you! "Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Responsible,

Be a Leader"

http://bayharbornews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/5/13658764/bbsmiles.pdf
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Community Corner 
If you are looking for a fun family event, classes, sports,
list of holiday concerts, please visit the Community
Corner.
The Howard - Suamico School District partnering with
local organizations features a Community Page that
includes a list highlighting events for families in the
villages of Howard, Suamico and Green Bay, i.e. scouting,
festivals, parades, etc.

Baseball Rummage Sale
Looking to purge your unneeded baseball equipment/apparel, or
looking to buy equipment/apparel for a cheap price? Please
CLICK HERE for the flyer and CLICK HERE for more information.   All
proceed will go back to the students in helping with registration
costs. 

The Giving Tree
The Taste of the Village and Auction to benefit The Giving Tree is
offering early bird ticket pricing until April 1, 2018. Stop by one of the
ticket locations at Thornberry Cottage, Piggly Wiggly, or Suamico
Village offices to get your tickets at reduced prices or go to their
website at http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/taste-of-the-villages-auction  for
more information.
This year's auction features food from 13 local vendors including

From your School Board 

​Lisa Botsford
​lisabots@hssd.k12.wi.us

Referendum Update   
The referendum question on the April 3, 2018 ballot
will provide the district the resources needed to
meet the expectations of our community:

Reduce class sizes

Employee compensation

Facility maintenance

Neutral property tax impact – no increase - honoring
our taxpayers with a solid return on their
investment.
 
Visit www.hssd.k12.wi.us/referendum for a list of
upcoming community information sessions. If you
have any questions for the Board of Education,
please reach out to your board member listed in this
article.   

BAY HARBOR PTO 

Click here to follow the Bay Harbor PTO on
Facebook. 

Click here to follow the Bay Harbor PTO
on Twitter

Click here for information released on January 17th
about Seasonal Influenza

Click here for information about Head Lice.

Click here for more information about Pink Eye.

Click here for more information about the Flu 

These students Sailor Pride tickets were drawn
from the bucket on Wednesday, February
21st.....Keep on being awesome!  

Calleigh, Hailey, Ava, Tacio, Karter, Kamryn, Riley,
Owen and Paige 
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1951, Anduzzi's, A&W, Bottle Room, Breadsmith, Festival Foods,
Gilligan’s Bar and Grill, Legends, The Marq, The Oilerie, Sam and
Louie’s, Townline and Zesty's. All monies benefit The Giving Tree
and the health and welfare of our Howard-Suamico children in need.
Make a difference and join us on April 19, 2018 at the Rock Garden
for this amazing event!

Project Play 60 - Click here for more info

2018 BAY PORT YOUTH TRACK CLUB OPEN TO BOYS & GIRLS IN
GRADES 3 - 4 - 5 - 6 The program includes a T-shirt, free entry into
Bay Port track meets, an introduction to and instruction in track and
field events, and a ribbon for every child during our club meets.  All
track club activities will occur at the Bay Port High School track
facilities. 
 

ON LINE FORMS 
For your convenience, below are links to
some frequently used forms that you
can print off at home, complete, and
return to school if the need ever

arises. 

Click here ​​ for the "PRESCRIPTION
MEDICATION" form 

 

Click here for the "OVER-THE-COUNTER
MEDICATION" form

Click here for the "INHALED MEDICATION"
form 

All absences from school, not related to an illness,
injury or family emergency, must be requested in
writing at least 48 hours in advance in order for the
absence to be excused (family vacation for
example). Please complete the Advance
Absence Notice for this purpose and return to
school. This form will be routed to the student’s
teachers for approval signatures. 

MEDICATION FORMS 

(this form also needs to
be completed and signed by the doctor). 

(this forms also needs to be completed
and signed by the doctor).

PLANNED ABSENCE FORM 

http://bayharbornews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/5/13658764/play_60_flyer.pdf
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